To the HDC board:

| am writing in support of the project submitted by Gary Brownell at 2108 Burns, As they are on a corner
lot, my house is the only one that meets them along their property line, next door at 2152 Burns.
Considering that my house is the sole one with a direct line of sight into this potential project, | have
reviewed all of the details closely and am extremely pleased with the finalized plans. The additions will
have a hugely positive impact on the views from all angles of their corner and complement the historic
charm that makes our neighborhood so unique. Gary has gone out of his way to ensure that neighbors
and specifically myself impacted by the project were looped into details and given space to provide
feedback. We very much look forward 6 seeing this project come to fruition and to being neighbors for
many years to come. y

Victoria Luca
(810) 691-3567
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